

CATHEDRAL SCHOOL FOR BOYS

February 8, 2010

Nina Swanson Program Administration Specialist American Red Cross Bay Area 85 Second Street, 8th Floor San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Ms. Swanson,

On behalf of the Cathedral School for Boys community, I am pleased to enclose checks and receipts that total \$17,232.56 in donations to the American Red Cross for the benefit of the Haiti Relief Efforts. These funds represent dollars raised by our students as they performed extra chores/work for the people of Haiti.

The checks enclosed are made payable to the American Red Cross. These total \$13,762.56. The remaining \$3,470 was donated online and I have enclosed copies of these receipts submitted by members of our community.

As you know, one of our families generously offered to match whatever our students raised and donate the same amount from The Sarlo Foundation to The Real Medicine Foundation, which is also providing much-needed aid to the Haitians. This match truly inspired our boys to work even harder so that the impact of their gift was doubled.

One of the missions of Cathedral School for Boys has always been "to develop social responsibility through exemplary programs of outreach and service." We are hopeful that our efforts as a community, along with those around the world, will help those most in need and bring some measure of hope and health to the victims of this tragedy.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

Michael Perreboeuf Canon Headmaster

Cc: Ms. Gabriella Sarlo

Mr. George Sarlo

